

September 25, 2006

Thomas Z. Cooper, Chief Vehicle Integrity Division Office of Defects Investigation NHTSA Enforcement Room #5326 400 Seventh Street, S.W. Washington, D.C. 20590

GM-681A Supplement 1

NVS-212pco EA06-001

Dear Mr. Cooper:

General Motors (GM) and NHTSA had a technical review meeting on September 14, 2006 to discuss information related to NHTSA information requests EA06-001 and EA06-001PIR. At the conclusion of that meeting, the agency informally requested a copy of the material that GM presented during the meeting. GM is providing copies of the presentation materials voluntarily. Copies of the presentation are provided on the attached CDs.

Some of the information contained in the presentation is not customarily provided to the public by GM. Accordingly, GM is providing you copies of the presentation in non-confidential form and is sending a letter to the Office of Chief Counsel requesting confidentiality for certain information.

Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance on this matter.

Sincerely

Keith Schultz Manager

Product Investigations

Attachments:

2 CDs - Attachment 1 CD GM681A Supplement 1

- Attachment 2 CD GM681A Supplement 1 Confidential

